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THE WHITE HOUSE 

Vv'ASH IN GTON 

July 27, 1976 

Dear Mrs. Pritzker: 

I was advised by a mutual friend that you and your 
children will be in the People's Republic of China 
from August 13 to the 27th. 

On July 22, the Department of State sent a cable to 
Ambassador Gates in Peking, informing him of your 
trip. 

I am certain that the Ambassador and his staff will be 
delighted to provide any assistance should the need 
arise. 

I hope you have a very enjoyable visit. 

Mrs. J. A. Pritzke r 
1160 Laurel Avenue 
Winnetka , Illinois 60093 

Sincerely, #I /I_ ___ 
Michael Raoul-Duval 
Special Counsel 
to the President 



---------------

MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

4193 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 
ACTION 

July 2 6 , 1 9 7 6 

MIKE DUVAL __ • ..l.-
WILLIAM G. HYLAND lJ1P' 
Visit to the PRC 

The State Department on July 22 sent a cable to Ambassador Gates 
in Peking informing him that Mrs. Pritzker and her children will be 
traveling in the PRC from August 13 through August 27. The State 
Department asked the Ambassador to extend appropriate courtesies 
to the P ritzkers. 



MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHiNGTON 

July 21, 1976 

BILL HYLA.i~D 

MIKE DUVAL 

VISIT TO PRC 

Mrs. J. A. Pritzker, 1160 Laurel Avenue, Winnetka, Ill., 
60093, is departing for the PRC on August 13th and will 
remain there through the 27th. She and her four children 
will be visiting six cities, but (typically!) they have 
not been told which ones. 

I would appreciate it very much if Ambassador Gates could 
be advised that Mrs. Pritzker and her children will be 
making this trip. They would feel much better knowing that 
our Mission in Peking is aware that they will be in the PRC. 

If you would please confirm to me that the Ambassador has 
been notified, I will advise the Pritzkers. 

Thank you very much. 



Mr. Mike Duvall 
Special Councel To The President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

June 29, 

\,-v-' 
PERSONAL 

To follow-up on our phone conversation of this afternoon, I 
am sending the mailing address for Mrs. J. A. Pritzker. 

1160 Laurel Avenue 
Winnetka, Illinois 60093 

Last fall, Mr. and Mrs. Pritzker visited the Peoples Republic 
Of China. As a result of that visit, Mrs. Pritzker and her 
four children have been invited to visit the Peoples Republic 
from August 13th through August 27th of this year. They are 
presently scheduled to arrive in Peking on the 13th and leave 
via Hong Kong on the 27th. Mrs. Pritzker has been informed 
that they will be allowed to visit six cities--but as is 
typical, they have no idea as to which cities! 

It will be most helpful and I should add comforting, for the 
Pritzker family to know that the American authorities in the 
Peking Liasion Office are aware of their visit should any 
direct communications become necessary. Therefore, as we 
discussed, if you and/or Brent Scowcroft could advise 
Ambassador Gates as to the dates Mrs. Pritzker and her 
children will be in the Peoples Republic Of China, it would 
be most appreciated. 

Thanks again for your help on this matter. With warmest 
regards. 

Dwi . Chapin 

DLC:krm 


